
We at Keith the Pool Tech are proud to be affiliated with the following organizations and would like you to know more about them

ABOUT APSP
The Association of Pool & Spa Professionals (APSP) is the world's largest international trade associ-
ation representing the swimming pool, spa and hot tub industry. APSP’s mission is ensuring consumer
safety and enhancing the business success of its members.
Members adhere to a code of business ethics and share a commitment to public health and safety
in the use of pools, spas and hot tubs. APSP member companies include manufacturers, distributors,
manufacturers' agents, designers, builders, installers, retailers, and service professionals.
For more information visit their website at www.apsp.org

ABOUT NESPA 
In the late 1950s, members of the swimming pool industry in the northeast
section of the U.S. banded together to form Northeast Swimming Pool
Association (NESPA) to address their collective needs.  The organization
has been continuously engaged in promoting and protecting its members
and educating them and raising their levels of competency in all phases
of business activity. 
NESPA also serves as a source of product and safety information for the ultimate consumer. For over forty
years, NESPA has been affiliated with the Association of Pool & Spa Professionals (APSP), first as that
organization's Northeast Chapter, and subsequently, as the administrator of the five APSP Chapters locat-
ed in a territory known as Region I.
For more information visit their website at www.nespapool.org
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Keith Marson and his staff at Keith the Pool Tech wish to thank you for your con-
tinued support throughout the years.  In order to give you the service you deserve I have
started my own swimming pool service company.

In today’s world of pool supplies there are discount stores, variety stores, pool
supply mail order houses and a number of others who offer chemicals and equipment
at a supposedly lower price.  Unlike other supply companies we offer support services
and knowledge.  

We have a phone and fax, and also an email address and website to more
easily contact us and to better serve you.

Wishing you a warm spring, hot summer and safe, happy times!!
Sincerely,

Keith Marson
President

Home Services Contracts Contact us


